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Dear Sirs,

My name is Mr B.W.Day and  in Derby near to
the planned A38 roadworks.

I have lived in this area all of my life and witnessed first hand the negative affects of traffic
in this area.

More and more lanes! In this day and age is this really the only answer?
How many more lanes, flyovers, underpasses will we need in the next twenty years?

What consideration has been given to the health affects that will ensue after the increase
in pollution.
This will surely affect the children at the Markeaton infants and primary school close by,
with the royal school for the deaf in even closer proximity.
It will have a detrimental affect also on the beautiful Markeaton park and it's wildlife.

Have better public transport links been considered? Park and ride schemes?

We need to grasp the nettle now and find a lasting solution instead of escalating the
problem.

Regards,

Mr B.W.Day




